Current report No. 73/ 2014
dated  3 July 2014
NOTIFICATION

The Board of Directors of Sopharma AD (the “Company”) hereby notifies that on 2 July 2014 Sopharma AD submitted for approval the signed merger agreement between Bulgarian Rose – Sevtopolis AD and Sopharma AD and all accompanying documents to the Financial Supervision Commission.
Please, make the above information public.

Legal grounds: Other regulation

Signatures of individuals authorized to represent the Company:

Ognian Donev

